

Edcgov.us Mail - Our history

County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

BOS RUD 4/13/21

Our history

1 message

Renee Connelly <reneekay61@icloud.com> To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

Tue, Apr 13, 2021 at 9:00 AM

Dear Supervisors,

I am extremely oppose to changing the name, Hangtown, Placerville.

My husband and I moved to Placerville 2 1/2 years ago. We have always loved the town of Placerville and everything it stands for. I feel that trying to erase history by taking away its name sake will not make it go away. People should learn from it when they come and visit our town, especially about the gold rush. I also believe that people come and visit Placerville and area because of our history.

I asked that all of you please vote to keep the name Hangtown of Placerville, to ensure that our history is preserved. Sincerely,

Renee Connelly

Sent from my iPhone